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I can't believe we are in our final term dlready, time flies when you're having
funl We still have lots 1o look forward to including our very exciting trip to Blair

Drummond Safari Park!

Literacy:
P1 will be continuing to learn, recognise, write and use

our letter sound knowledge to focus on blending in
reading and sounding out words in writing. The class
will work on developing their independence in writing
and creating and sharing their own stories with a
clear start, middle and end.

Numeracy:
P1 will continue to revise and advance our addition

and subtraction skills and mental maths. We will be
moving on 1o look at fractions, estimating and

sharing after we finish our current exploration of
measure and money.
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Health and Wellbeing:

In PE, pupils will work on summer games with a view to
take the learning outside if the weather permits. They
will look ait skipping, potted sports and athletics linked
skills. We will also look at Hockey, practicing skills as
individuals and working our way up to playing team
games.

On a Friday our PE session will continue fo focus on
games chosen by the learners fo work on turn taking,
cooperation, feam work and autonomy and choice.

In AWB we will explore families, how we care for
babies and what humans, plonts and animals need 1o live
and grow. We will also look at food preparation,
hygiene and the wider world of work.

So far this term we have been learning about Recycling and Sustainability. We
have looked at how we can reduce, reuse and recycle to help cut down on
londfill waste. Next we will look at what we can do fo care for nature and
the planet. We will also look at other planets, stars and the science behind

the weather.

PE Days and other curricular areas:

Qur PE days are a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please
send in a separate bag with indoor shoes and PE kit to

change into. No jewellery can be worn.

Please feel free to contact me any time —
Miss Fyvie



